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4.
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5.
Background of the Resolution: The European Parliament is asking the Commission to take several initiatives to enhance the role of women in the fisheries sector, in particular to promote women’s networks in the fisheries sector. The Commission will take adequate initiatives within the limits of its possibilities.
6.
Analysis of the text and of Parliament’s requests: The Commission shares the Parliaments’ commitment to equal opportunities in the fisheries sector and recognises that the participation of women’s networks is particularly important in this context.

7.
Reply to these requests and outlook regarding the action that the Commission has taken or intends to take:

The Commission will take a series of actions with respect to the promotion of equal opportunities in the fisheries sector.

The proposed European Fisheries Fund (EFF) will contribute to enhancing the role of women in the fisheries sector by providing support for specific actions like networking and the exchange of experience and best practice among organisations promoting equal opportunities. In order to ensure the added value of Community interventions it was decided to integrate such actions in the programming exercise rather than continuing the support through calls for proposals.

Measures, such as the promotion and the improvement of professional skills, worker adaptability and access to employment, particularly in favour of women, are also foreseen by the fund. The Commission is considering more incentives for young fishers such as limited assistance for young fishers entering the profession for the first time. The new priority “sustainable development of fisheries areas”, which will be implemented through a bottom-up approach, will offer increased possibilities for the participation of women in the decision-making process. The Commission will continue to encourage women and their representatives to participate in the Regional Advisory Councils (RACs). Furthermore the Commission will organise a conference in 2006, which will present the results of the innovative action projects which were specifically targeted at the participation of women in the fisheries sector.
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